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4440 Acworth Industrial Drive 

Acworth, Georgia 30101 
770-974-1232 

Date of Release:  2/5/19 
 
On Tuesday, February 5th, 2019 shortly after midnight, the Acworth Police Department was 
dispatched to a suspicious person call in the Enclave at Historic Acworth subdivision.  A white 
male wearing a white hooded sweatshirt bearing the words “Thoroughbred Diesel,” with facial 
hair and possibly a tattoo on the left side of his neck, rang the doorbell in an attempt to make 
contact with the homeowners.  The suspect appears to be holding a knife in his left hand. The 
pictures were captured on a home security video system. 
 
Detectives are actively working the case and canvassing the area. We are making contact with 
those who have registered their home security camera system with the Acworth Camera 
Connection program. We strongly urge anyone who has home security cameras to register them 
with the Acworth Police Department. Registration is quick and easy. Visit www.acworthpolice.org 
to sign up today! Anyone with information in this case is asked to contact the Acworth Police 
Department at 770-974-1232. 
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